
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 2020-2021 School year started on September 8 ,2020.  Both online and in-person lessons 

will be offered.  Please contact your local school administrators to register for your classes.  Our 

class schedule are filling up quickly, please act fast! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 has been a challenging year for all of us.  Our Academy worked hard to keep our lessons 

going during the beginning of the pandemic in March.  We started our online program after the 

Spring break.  Thanks to our hard working IT team in Tom Lee Music, our online was set up 

without any delays.  Our Yamaha programs continue online as well as our private classes.  It 

was a total new experience for both students and teachers.  We understand that it is not the 

perfect solution but at least we can minimize the disruption to our students’ ongoing music 

education. 

With the current situation, our Academy will be opened partially.  Only the bigger studios will 

be used for in-person instruction.  We have also equipped with safety guard barriers in our 

studios to give protection to our staff, teachers and students. 

For our Yamaha Music program, our classes will be run in a different format.  Both in-person 

and online will be conducted simultaneously at very class.  This will let students have a option 

to come to class or stay online from home to continue their lesson.  Kudos to our dedicated 



teachers and administrators who are committed in helping our students go through these 

challenging times.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We held our first ever online music festival in June and had overwhelming participation from 

our students through submission of videos.  On June 26, we had our virtual concert and awards 

ceremony for the 40 top participants. Congratulations to everyone who participated for 

achieving the practice goal which showed in their videos. 

Our Summer online and in-person classes 

Curb side Yamaha Graduation Ceremony 



 

 

 

 

Online Music Festival Winners 



 

For more information regarding our programs, please inquire through musicacademy@tomleemusic.ca  

Or call 604.273-6661. 

 

 2020-2021 School Calender September 8  - Tuesday  – School opens 

October 12  – Monday   – Thanksgiving -No class 

November 11  – Wednesday  – Remembrance Day-No class 

December 21/20 – Jan 3/21  - Winter Break 

Jan 4  - Monday - School opens 

Feb 15  - Monday  - Family Day – No class 

Mar 15 – 28 - Mon-Sun      - Spring Break 

March 29 - Monday  - School opens 

April  2  - Friday  - Good Friday – No class 

May 24  - Monday - Victoria Day – No class 

June 30  - Wednesday - Last day of class 

July 6 -   - Monday - Summer Session begins 

 

Our School Administrators team would like to hear from you and meet you in person! 

Richmond: Janice Chan and Ruby Zhuo 

Coquitlam: Leslie Zhang North Vancouver: Amy An Victoria: Rosa Yu 
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